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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
UPDATE 2: EVER GIVEN CONTAINER VESSEL 
FLOATED AND CLEARED FROM SUEZ CANAL 
March 29, 2021, 
Dear Valued Customer, 

Please allow this to follow up our March 26, 2021 Advisory.  At the time of this publication, we can 
provide some good news as follows: 

 Evergreen has reported that as of 15:04 local time on March 29 the Ever Given was 
successfully refloated and has been repositioned to the Great Bitter Lake for inspection of 
seaworthiness; 

 With the Suez Canal expected to be open for passage, carriers are assessing arrival impacts 
for vessels in the area, as well as recalculating whether some vessels that were re-routed 
around the Cape of Good Hope should turn around and continue on their original route; 

 Vessels in the area can be tracked via VesselFinder* 

As always, we continue to track ETAs for APL Logistics’ NVOCC shipments and will communicate 
directly with customers regarding any potential impacts.   

If you have further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or 
local APL Logistics office. 

 
Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

 

https://www.apllogistics.com/2021/03/customer-advisory-update-1-ever-given-container-vessel-grounding-in-suez-canal
https://www.evergreen-line.com/tuf1/jsp/TUF1_News.jsp?newsType=G2&newsId=NEWS2021032900008005&lang=en
https://www.vesselfinder.com/

